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TAMPA, Fla.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Ardurra Group, Inc. (Ardurra) has acquired Pigeon-Roberts & 
Associates, LLC (Pigeon), a Florida based engineering consulting firm. Pigeon serves local and 
regional agencies with services focused on the water and wastewater markets. 
 
Ardurra Group is an Engineering News-Record Top 500 firm that provides consulting and 
engineering services to public and private entities throughout the United States. With the addition of 
Pigeon, Ardurra further expands its water market expertise in Florida. 
 
Pigeon will operate as Pigeon-Ardurra with its office in Ocala, Florida. 
 
Ardurra’s CEO, Ernesto Aguilar, explained, “Pigeon has a strong reputation for delivering quality 
projects to long-standing clients, which is in line with our core values. This addition to the Ardurra 
family expands our presence in the Florida market.” 
 
Chuck Pigeon, Pigeon’s President adds, “We are excited to become part of the Ardurra family and to 
provide a solid presence in west central Florida to the overall growth of the company. By joining the 
Ardurra team, our local engineers and surveyors now have the added resource of exceptional staff 
and expanded technical expertise to expedite more unique and larger projects services for our 
clients. Our employees are excited to provide outstanding client services support to the other 
Ardurra Florida offices and the opportunity for additional growth and development with the dynamic 
company resources and employee programs.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20201102005638/en/Ardurra-Group-Inc.-Acquires-Pigeon-

Roberts-Associates-LLC 
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